Josh Edelglass

From: Liav Shapiro [liav.shapiro@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 6:56 PM
To: Josh Edelglass

Subject: Re: conference call update

Hi Josh,

Thanks for the update! This is an extremely busy time for me, so I hope you understand that I just can't answer
emails as fast right now.

Ari updated me on most of the phone call, I believe. Friday's meeting sounds good. I'll keep it short so people
can do what they need to do.

About the a-side trip: We went to the JCC of West Hartford. Susan Gold dealt with the money and being the
liason between camp and the JCC. T do not have records of how much it cost. I will tell you that it was a
GREAT time had by everyone, campers and staff alike. We did a variety of activities there and it was all
inclusive with the price quoted by the JCC. These included: a dj dance party with programmed games, tie dye,
access to the pool, and we were able to give kids a few dollars each to buy a drink and a snack at the snack bar
(we separated out kosher items and I stood at the counter watching kids make purchases). I scheduled the whole
day on a rotation, so that each edah was at a different activity at a different time, but everyone did everything by
the end of the day.

About bunk 32: Is there someone living in the back room on the left? Jacob lived there last summer. It's the
room I would really like to switch to. It's a little more private and quiet.

I'll try my best to be accessible in the next few days! I run my school fair for 1400 people this Sunday, so after
that, I'll be more available!

Liav

On Thu, May 31, 2012 at 7:15 PM, Josh Edelglass <joshecampramahne.org> wrote:

Hi Liav!

Hopefully Ari or one of the other hanhallah members can update you on our conference call today, but I wanted
to be sure you didn’t miss out on the following pieces of information:

1. Staff week assignments: We’ve assigned you to be responsible for Thursday night’s peulat erev with Ezra
and Rafi. We will not be doing a campfire that night, instead we’ll extend the after-dinner edah meetings and
have a peulat erev at 9:00. Also, you and Ari are achraee for t’fillot on Sunday. (You’re already running the
tzad aleph t’fillot, that leaves minchah and ma’ariv for you two to be responsible for — Ari will handle ma’ariv
if you’ve already left by then.)

2. On the latest staff week schedule, I added in a tzad aleph meeting for you to run on Friday from 2-2:30.
Does that sound good to you? I also added in a note about your leading a song at dinner on Friday.



